Speeches at the farewell Dinner, 16 June 2011

Bäckedal, Sveg, Sweden

Jack Veldman, Treasurer EXARC: 

Dear Partners of the Didarchtik EU Program,
· It is a great thing that so many of you have taken the possibility (offered by the EU through this Grundtvig Didarchtik program) to join the meeting in beautiful Sweden;
· It is a great challenge for all of us to work with great enthusiasm to our common goals;
· About 9 years ago the first official meeting of EXARC was organised in Lejre with our first and former EXARC chairman Tomas Johansson. Under his vision we started EXARC. Our main goals were to organise ourselves, to inspire, to become friends, to learn from each other and above all to continue the cultural heritage of experimental archaeology and our parks and organisations for the future.

· EXARC hardly has an own budget or income. Still we have gone very far. With the participation of members of EXARC like you, and above all, with Roeland, this Didarchtik meeting at Bäckedal has become a real tribute to Tomas. He would be very proud in what is going on now with the several EU projects.

· On behalf of the EXARC Board I had promised to join Roeland on this trip to your meeting. Living only 30 minutes from Amsterdam Airport I arrived 5 minutes late and so I missed the plane.

· Nevertheless, inspire each other, help each other and learn from each other! Enjoy the food & drink and spread your experience when you get home.
Roeland Paardekooper, Coordinator, Treasurer EXARC: 

· Thanks so much for these inspiring days. I knew already many people who got inspired by this place, and by its people. Now I finally have a first-hand experience. 
· I am thinking back, reminding of Tomas Johansson – archaeologist, ancient techniques, but above all, a visionary. He was one of the people at the origin of what happened here and what is still happening here at Bäckedal. Together with Martin and me, he also was one of the founding fathers of EXARC.
· I believe, Bäckedal and EXARC both have caught some of his spirit – and I am glad we (EXARC, Bäckedal, Didarchtik) have been able to bring people from such different backgrounds and origins here together – it is something to be proud of. 
· This workshop is EXARC “in optima forma” – the way Martin, Tomas and I saw it: not some directors drinking whiskey and smoking cigars but both “hands on” and “minds on” cooperation and communication. We are all part of something bigger, but the future will tell us what. 
· We are travelling – all over, and to quote a famous Dane: “a successful travel is a return ticket to an experience” – and it has been an amazing and inspiring experience. We all take some of this Swedish summer home.

Thousand Thanks – Grazie mile – Tusind Tak
